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Focus on Tackling Bullying Event

Tuesday 19th May 2016, 1-3pm

One in a Million School, Manningham Lane, Bradford
If you are a Teacher, Pastoral Manager or Pastoral Staff Member, Youth Worker, School Nurse, Counsellor or are involved in leading, managing or delivering services for young people we need your support at this event.
The Universal Sub Group of the Safeguarding Children Board has been undertaking a piece of work to look at the Bradford District approach to bullying   As part of this we have undertaken a survey of stakeholders and young people.  Bradford’s Anti Bullying Strategy is now out of date, and we need to develop a new approach that takes account of the ways in which bullying is changing and the impact it has on the lives of our young people.

This event aims to bring together key people at all levels in the District to 
· hear the feedback from young people

· hear from the National Anti Bullying Alliance

· share  good practice that is happening in Bradford

· take away a list of resources that can support anti bullying work including a link to free on line training for staff who work with young people
· discuss  the aims of the new strategy and agree a way forward 
To register for a free place and help confront bullying please e-mail bscbtraining@bradford.gov.uk 
